
From: Schuller, Liane 
Sent: Thursday, May 9, 2019 9:18 AM 
To: Garciamay, Ruby; Lee, Amanda 
Subject: FW: 2016 East Oceanfront (PA2019-008) 
 
Please process as additional materials for ZA 5-16-19, thank you. 
 
Liane 
 

From: Stu Ryan [mailto:Stu.Ryan@rydout.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 07, 2019 7:00 PM 
To: Schuller, Liane <lschuller@newportbeachca.gov> 
Subject: 2016 East Oceanfront 

 

Hi Liane - 
 

My wife Sarah and I own the home at 2004 East Oceanfront, two doors down from the 
Ackermans. 
 

We fully support the Ackermans and their proposed construction project. 
 

Thanks 
 

 

 

J. Stuart and Sarah Ryan 

415 608 0080 
 

Zoning Administrator - May 16, 2019 
Item No. 6a - ADDITIONAL MATERIALS RECEIVED 

Ackerman Residence CDP (PA2019-008)
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